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Thursday, August 31, 2023

On Saturday, October 28th, Loyola University Chicago School of Law will present the 2023 St. Robert

Bellarmine Award to Matthew Glavin, a senior principal and member of Cozen O’Connor Public

Strategies, at the school’s Reunion and Alumni Awards Dinner. This annual award honors alumni who

have distinguished themselves, in their practices of 15 years or less, by their contributions to the

profession and to the law school. 

To learn more about the honoree and ceremony, click here.

To view Matt's entry in the 2023 print edition of Loyola Law magazine, click here.
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